
 

 

22nd June 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Manchester Showcase - Final Details 
 

I’m writing with the final details for the Manchester Showcase on Thursday 7th July.  The choir 
and steel pan band will need to leave school at 4:45pm to get to the Royal Northern College of 
Music for a rehearsal at 5:35pm. As they have worked so hard and been such amazing 
ambassadors for Oswald Road, we are going to provide them with pizza for tea as a thank you 
and a treat!   
 
The concert will start at 7:00pm. Tickets are available from the RNCM box office, so book early 
to avoid disappointment.  The concert will be finished by 9:00pm- please pick your child up 
from the foyer at RNCM.  Looking at the programme, the evening promises to be a real treat. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support; I’m so proud of our 
musicians and the wonderful concerts they have taken part in this year.  They really are a credit 
to the school. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Imogen Murray 
 
Music and Performance Lead 
 
 


